As a parent and human being, | strongly support bill HB2631.

On a personal level, harassment and bullying have already taken the lives to two teenagers in our family.
Oregonian must take all reasonable steps to prevent bullying and the terrible consequences of suicide.
Please go home, hugs your kids, and pass bill HB2631 to protect all children.

Sincerely,

Steven Carnegie



